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11.9.2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins - curriculum 
 
It has been lovely to welcome back our children into school this week, and to catch up 
again with parents and carers after such a long while! 
 
I just wanted to let you know about a whole-school focus for some of our work over the 
next two weeks.  As we all return to school, we wanted to have a shared experience for 
part of our work, and we will be using the picturebook ‘Here We Are – Notes for living on 
Planet Earth’, by Oliver Jeffers to do help us with our reading and writing, but also with 
other curriculum subjects (our Maths work will continue as usual).  Mrs Armitage has made 
us a lovely video of her reading the book, and you may want to enjoy sharing it at home 
with your child:  https://safeshare.tv/x/Be-bCXp5gQE.  I will also put this link on the Home 
Learning Hub on the school website. 
 
From Monday 28th September, we will be picking up our regular curriculum, with 
adaptations to teaching which will enable us to support children to be getting back on track 
with their learning after such a long time away from school.  We will send home our usual 
curriculum overview information in the week before, so that you are aware of the teaching 
and learning going on for the rest of the half-term. 
 
Wishing you a very happy weekend! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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